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Meyers, Robert COF :tt4Qczo-3c
From: Meyers, Robert COE

Sent: Monday, March 13, 20C6 2:12 PM

To: Meyers, Robert COE

Subject: Inquiry

Gary Dumas inquired about the lobbying rules and how they applied to him, an attorney who is retained by a
Homeowner’s Association who wants to meet with a County Commissioner. I advised him on March 7, 2006 that
he must register as a lobbyist when he meets with the Commissioner because he is attempting to influence her on
behalf of his client. He is not required to pay a registration fee because the Homeowner’s Association is
considered a non-profit organization under the County Code.
Furthermore, he is required to file an expenditure report for his 2006 lobbying activities by July 1, 2007.

Robert Meyers

3/13/2006


